
Courtesy Call to Mrs Myra Patai,  

Secretary for the Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Immigration 

 

On 3 August prior to the presentation of his credentials, Ambassador Takata 

paid a courtesy call to Mrs Patai, Secretary for the Ministry of Foreign Affairs 

and Immigration.  Ambassador Takata remarked on his wish to further 

strengthen the bilateral relationship with the Cook Islands.  Secretary Patai 

expressed her appreciation for Japan’s assistance and thanked Ambassador 

Takata for attending the ceremony of the 50
th

 anniversary of self-government.   
 

 

 
 

Ambassador Takata and Mrs Myra Patai, Secretary for the Ministry of Foreign Affairs and 
Immigration and His Excellency Tekaotiki Matapo, High Commissioner of the Cook Islands to 

New Zealand 
 


